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23 May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers of Year 6 
 

Thank you to the many Year 6 parents who volunteered and helped at the 
Election Day BBQ fundraiser. It was an extraordinary, collaborative effort with 
$2,064 raised! 
 
This is an excellent result for our Year 6 students. Funds will be used for 
organising the associated costs of the farewell and gift for the school. 
 
Again, on behalf of all the school staff we would like to express our gratitude for 
the hard work.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Ewen Neild 
Principal 
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